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OFFICE FOR PASTORAL CARE FOR MIGRANTS AND REFUGEES 
       222 N. 17th Street,  Philadelphia, Pa 19103 

Office Director 

Matt Davis 
 

Contact information 
 

215-587-3540 
 

215-587-3561 (Fax) 
 

madavis@archphila.org 

 

Office Secretary 

Paola Cubides Herrera 

215-6672820 

pherrera@archphila.org 
 

www.migrantsandrefugeesphilly.org 
 

https://facebook.com/pcmrphilly/ 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

The next PCMR  

Committee Meeting  

will be on April 16, 2018 at  

7:00 p.m. at the  

   Pastoral Center. 
 

 

Please call to confirm your  
attendance 215-587-3540  
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RESOURCES 

DACA UPDATED  
No new DACA applications will be accepted, but 
those who have DACA can apply to renew within 
150 days of their expiration day. 


